
Our ref: TSR/SCR

16th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Key Stage 4 Virtual Options Interviews

In order to help Year 9 students with their GCSE option choices, all students will have a virtual interview
with a senior member of staff to discuss their future.  These will take place on Tuesday 29th March.

Parents are most welcome to attend, and it is advised that you do in order to be clear on the options
available to your son/daughter.  These choices are key to the next 2 years of their learning journey.
Appointments will be held using the Parents’ Evening System. It is important that both you and your child
attend the meeting together.  These choices are key to the next 2 years of their learning journey.

Please visit https://fearnhill.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointment or visit our website and
follow the link. Please note that you will only be able to book one appointment for your child. Please take
the time to look at the following video on how to attend appointments over video call:
(https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-
video-call)

Requirements: In order to make video calls Parents need to have as a minimum:
● A device with a microphone and speaker and a compatible web browser
We recommend
● If you do not have a smartphone with a front facing camera , use a laptop or computer
● Using a headset (or earphones with a microphone) to reduce echo

REMEMBER: Video calls are inherently less flexible than face-to-face meetings and have fixed start and
end times. They cannot over run and will cut off at the end of the appointment slot. Appointments can be
made online from 11am on Friday 18th until 6pm on Friday 25th March.

Login with the following information:

● Student’s First Name ● Student’s Surname: ● Student’s Form Group

If you are unable to attend but have any queries about the Key Stage 4 options, please do not hesitate to
respond to this email and a member of staff at the school will contact you.

Yours sincerely

Mr Spencer Mr Turner
Deputy Headteacher Head of Key Stage 3

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
─────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────

Telephone: 01462 621200 – Email: admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk – Website: www.fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

GROWING EXCELLENCE EVERY DAY
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